
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT Oneida County will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday, August 25, 2020 at 1:30 p.m. in the Second Floor County Boardroom, 
Oneida County Courthouse, 1S Oneida Avenue, Rhinelander, WI  54501 on the 
following: 
 
Organizational structure of the Aging Disability Resource Center (ADRC) of 
Oneida County 

 Overview of change 

 Budget reflecting the change 

 Organizational Chart reflecting the change 
 
Copies of the foregoing documents are available for public inspection during 
normal business hours at the ADRC Department, Health and Aging Building, 100 
W Keenan Street, Rhinelander, Wisconsin 54501 or phone 715-369-6170.   
These documents will also be available on line at adrc.co.oneida.wi.us and 
ocdss.co.oneida.wi.us. 
 
Due to the COVID Pandemic, the following safety guidelines will be observed at 
the hearing:  social distancing, masks, proper hygiene, a limited number of the 
public will be allowed in the conference room at a time.  There will be a call-in 
option available for the public to call in and be heard at 1-312-626-6799  Meeting 
ID: 889 8739 6579  Passcode: 073824. 
 
Anyone having interest may attend and be heard.  Interested parties who are 
unable to attend may send written comments to the undersigned prior to the 
hearing. 
 
Dated this 30th day of July 2020. 
 
 
 
Lisa Charbarneau 
Human Resources Director 
Administrative Coordinator 
PO Box 400 
Rhinelander WI  54501 
lcharbar@co.oneida.wi.us 

CANCELLED




